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As an American citizen and Oregonian this bill will create an unnecessary burden for 

a legal voter like myself and especially for my neighbors in rural areas. Oregon 

elections are secure and mail-in voting is successful. If the military can vote 

successfully by mail so can American citizens. I came to Oregon from Oklahoma 

where hour-long poll lines and few polling locations were normal. Voting for the first 

time in Oregon last year felt incredibly secure. 

 

I also oppose the state not being required to cover the cost of mail-in ballots. This is 

yet another ridiculous burden for citizens on our right to vote. Please focus on actual 

broken issues affecting Oregonians. 


